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November 13, 2019 
 
 
B. R. Card 
Managing Director, Legal and Corporate Services and City Solicitor  
 
J. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner   
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 12, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That, the following actions be taken with respect to environmental considerations 
relating to studies and reports: 

  
a) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to review and report back at a future 
Planning and Environment Committee meeting on best practices and legal limitations 
for performing Subject Land Status reports and Environmental Impact Studies on lands 
that are under private ownership and that are owned by multiple parties and, in 
particular, where one or more of the property owners refuse staff entry onto their lands; 

  
b) the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee BE 
REQUESTED to perform an environmental scan of practices in other municipalities 
related to the above-noted evaluations; and, 

  
c) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to review the plan for Meadowlark 
habitat on a comprehensive ecological systems basis, so that Secondary Plans and 
Planning Applications can address habitat requirements in accordance with this larger 
context. (5.1/19/PEC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/lm 
 
cc: G. Barrett, Manager, Long Range Planning and Research  
 L. McDougall, Ecologist Planner 
 S. Hudson, Ecologist Planner 
 J. Hutchison, Office Manager and Executive Assistant to City Solicitor  

S. Langill, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner   
 Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory  

PEC Deferred List  
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